Agenda item 14

CAMBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL

District of South Cambridgeshire

Leisure & Amenities Committee
23" September 2014

GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE

FROM SUBJECT
Neil Thompson — Email
Cambourne Cricket
Club Regarding U10’s Cricket Tournament
Michal Stefanow Email

Regarding setting up of a weekend Dad’s Group.

Kate Day — Project Email
Manager, Local
Infrastructure & Street

Management,
Cambridgeshire Regarding booking form for the Parish Paths Meeting South
County Council Area.
Allyson Mills Email
Regarding Dog and Litter bins in Lower Cambourne
Julie Anderton Email

Regarding proposed event in the Sports Pavilion




Liz Pinchen

S SRRt
From: neilhthompson <neiththompson@gmail.com:>
Sent: 08 September 2014 08.06
To:; John Vickery; Liz Pinchen
Subject: Cambourne Cricket ulOs Tournament
John and Liz,

Just a brief note to thank you very much for all of your support for the Cambourne Cricket Club ul0s
tournament and open day yesterday.

We had a great day.
The response was fantastic with hundreds of people there throughout the day.

The weather was great, the cricket was excellent and the feedback from other teams' coaches was
overwhelmingly positive. We had several enquiries and commitments for next year's tournament! Looks
like we have an annual event.

The real bonus was that Cambourne’s team unexpectedly won the tournament beating county
Championships from Cambridgeshire and Huntingdonshire on the way!

There will be a few boys and girls from Cambourne turning up for school this morning still buzzing from
the experience!

Thank you for helping us out - and being so supportive,
Regards,

Neil Thompson
Cambourne Cricket Chub




Liz Pinchen

R R R R U e e N L AR ]
From: Michal Stefanow <mstefanow@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 August 2014 22:56
To: Liz Pinchen
Subject: weekend - Lower Cambourne - Pavillon - hire opportunities

Dear Liz,
I live in Lower Cambourne and I would like to share my idea with you.

On weekdays there are many child groups all over the place. I guess the most of the parents are female - [
can only guess, because I'm at work.

On weekends I'd love to spend more time with my child but in reality we have very few places to go.
Recently (summer) the weather has been welcoming but in the months to come I'd like to create a go to
place for dads in a similar sifuation.

Would it be practical to hire a Pavillon for a few hours during a weekend?
I know that community rate is (used to be) £5 / hr which is really affordable (community oriented). If that's
still the case I'd really like to give it a go, spread the word, spend more time with my baby, meet other dads

and generally do something good.

I know that there are some cricket games every now and then but that's OK. If there are any other things to
consider please let me know :)

Thank you
Michal

PS. (not to send too many emails) We are very happy to extend our agreement on the allotment plot - last
weekend we did some work and we were spot on to harvest some fruits...




John Vickery

RN IR Y
From: (ST <CST@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 September 2014 11:40
To: Howes Catherine
Subject: Networking Meetings Regarding Parish Paths South Area
Attachments: Booking Form Parish Paths Meeting South 2014.doc

Sent to all Parish Councils in the South
Dear Sir or Madam

We are holding a Parish Partner Networking Meeting for the South Cambridgeshire Area
At Whittlesford Memorial Hall on Thursday 6" November, 2014, from 6:30pm to 8:30pm.

For those Parishes with an interest in public rights of way, we have set up some meetings across the County as a
means of finding out more and sharing ideas. County Council Rights of Way and Definitive Map Officers will be in
attendance to offer advice and assistance and hopefully identify practical ways in which we can work together to
maintain and improve access to the countryside. These meetings are really your chance to raise and discuss your
local rights of way issues.

The networking meeting is open to all Parish Councillors, if your Parish Council has a nominated volunteer who leads
on public rights of way, they wouid be most welcome to come along.

I've attached a booking form, but all we really need to know is who will be coming and if there are any speciai
requirements in terms of access etc. All meetings start at 6:30pm and will end by 8:30pm. Please note that space at
the venues is limited and places will have to be allocated on a first come first served basis.

| hope to see you at the meeting!

Regards

Kate Bay

Project Manager

Local Infrastructure & Street Management
Cambridgeshire County Council

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee. If you receive this email by mistake please notify the sender and delete it immediately. Opinions
expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Cambridgeshire County
Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is automatically scanned for the
presence of computer viruses and security issues. Visit www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk




Booking Form

Parish Paths Patch Meetings
Autumn 2014

I/we would like to attend the Parish Paths Patch meeting for the South area:

(1) Delegate (name, email & phone number):-

...................................................................................

.......................................................................................................

........................................................................................................

.........................................................................................

.........................................................................................

..........................................................................................................

..........................................................................................................

Please RSVP to Rights of Way Team:-

CC1305
Castle Court
Shire Hall
Cambridge
CB3 0AP
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John Vickeg

From: ALLYSON MILLS <allysonmills@btinternet.com>
Sent: 23 August 2014 11:26

To: clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Dog Bins And Litter Bins In Lower Cambourne
Dear Sir,

Would it be possible when next allocating dog bins, to place onc on the bridle way where the newt pond is
located? Presently there are no bins in this area and generally Lower Cambourne seems to be the poor
relation when the bins are allocated! There is also a need for a general waste bin atl the entrance to Lower
Cambourne coming in from the Caxton bypass as once again there are no rubbish bins here at all.

Best regards
Allyson Mills




Liz Pinchen

From:
Sent:
To:

Ce:
Subject:

Hi John,

N L ]

julie anderton <julesanderton@yahoo.co.uk>
18 September 2014 09:56

john vickery

artin

strippers!

as | am aware we still owe money from the clubs closure, so | been thinking on what the best night
in the club was (with least trouble, maximum people and happy paying customers!) and that was

the strippers night!

| was thinking maybe last weekend in November or 1st weekend December before Christmas

rush?

we would keep it simple behind the bar with just wine, beer and couple spirits.

is this possible as | have been asking a lot of people if they interested in coming and the feedback
is definitely yes as they don't like to travel far and the last one was such a fun night on our

doorstep!

hope to hear back soon

Julie




